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The Manitoba chapter met for their AGM February 29

Dana Young, long time President and National Director stepped down this year after being the main 
stay of the Chapter for many years. Many thanks to her for her work and we are grateful that she 
will remain active as the Secretary/Treasurer. 

A new Board and executive was elected. National Director Jan Ash-Gross is the new President and 
she is joined on the National Board by Sarah Biron. Vice President is Cornelia McLeod, Inspection 
Coordinator Eric Martin, National Delegates Tess Omer, Ashely Fudge and Jocelyn Young. Loraine 
Wilson rounds out the list of Chapter Board members. 

Priorities for the Chapter in 2024 will be hosting inspections for mares and stallions and creating a 
more visible presence in Manitoba for the CWHBA. 

A first step to that end, the CWHBA Manitoba Chapter is pleased to announce that we will be a 
sponsor at this year's Manitoba Royal Winter Fair Young Horse competition, to be held March 25 to
March 30. The highest ranked registered Canadian Warmbloods in the 4, 5 and 6 year old classes, 
will receive a cash prize of $200 and a saddle pad, donated by Misty River Ranch. Proof of 
registration will be required. 

Good luck to all!


